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Sports Day 

 

Our Sports Day (for Year 1 to 
Year 6) is on Thursday this 
week at the running track in 
Regent’s Park. A separate let-
ter will go out about his today 
or tomorrow. The only thing I 
would add to the letter is 
that the weather for Thurs-
day looks a bit unpredictable; 
sunshine and heavy showers 
are forecast at the moment.  

 

We’ve always been fairly lucky 
with the weather for Sports 
Day but, if it looks like it is 
going to be cancelled, then 
we’ll make a decision at about 
8.30 on Thursday morning 
and let you know by text, 
twitter and on our website.  

 

Please don’t ring the school 
before 8.30 and wait for the 
text message. Hopefully the 
sun will smile on us! 

 

Meetings 
 

It’s a busy week for the Foun-
dation Stage classes. F1 
(Nursery) are holding open 
mornings on Wednesday and 
Friday and on Friday there’s a 
meeting for new F2 parents in 
the ICT room. 

 

 

SPORTS DAY on 
Thursday (hopefully!)                    

School Dates 
 
 Wednesday, 27th June: Meeting 

for new Reception Class parents 
 Thursday, 28th June: SPORTS 

DAY - Regent’s Park 
 Wednesday and Friday, 28/29th 

June: F1 (Nursery) Open Morn-
ing 

 Tuesday, 3rd July: End of year 
reports 

 Saturday, 7th July: SUMMER 
FAIR 

 Thursday, 12th July: Church 
Service at 9.30 in school. 

 Friday, 20th July: LAST DAY 
OF TERM 6. Please collect chil-
dren at 1.15 

 
 THURSDAY, 6th September: 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 

Summer Fair 
 

The Friends of St Mary’s 
have asked me to remind 
everyone about the Summer 
Fair  on July 7th. They’re 
working really hard to make 
it a success and need help 
from you. If you can volun-
teer some time on the Sat-
urday to help with a stall, 
please hand in your volun-
teer sheet either to some-
one on the committee or the 
school office. The raffle 
tickets are selling well. If 
you need more there are 
plenty of spare books and 
you can get them from the 
office staff. If you’ve got 
anything that’s new, and un-
wanted, the Friends would 
be very pleased to have it as 
a tombola prize, or to sell. 
Please hand in any donations 
in to the school office. Two 
weeks to go … 
 

Welcome Back 
 

Alison Glover returns to 
school today after her hos-
pital treatment and it’s good 
to have her back! She’ll be 
easing her way back into 
school life slowly and sup-
porting Year 5 for the next 
few weeks. 
 

This Week 
 

 Monday: Year 3 from St Mary’s 
and Wetherby - joint PSHE/PE 
project. 

 Tuesday: Year 6 ICT workshop 
with Quintin Kynaston 

 Wednesday and Friday: Open 
Morning in F1 

 Wednesday: New F2 parents 
meeting 

 Thursday: Sports Day 
 Thursday: F2 to the library 
 Friday: Year 6 Headstart Day 
 Friday: Kate Marion workshops 

for Y4, Y5, Y6. 
 Friday: Friends of St Mary’s 

meeting at 9 am in the school 
hall. 


